
NOTICE 

DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH 

All the students of 5th semester who have Short Story (J1) as one of the subjects are hereby 

informed that their internal examination will be conducted on 4th  December, 2024. 

There will be no re-test. 

For exam related query, contact your concerned teacher 

 

Dr Shaifta Ayoub 

Contact number: 9149830883.  

2nd December, 2024 

 

 


